Grateful Bread will be open during normal hours Tues — Sat 8:00 — 3:00. We are now offering delivery
service and curbside pickup during open hours. We are offering our full menu, which is posted at
https://www.facebook.com/GratefulBread/menu/

It has always been our policy to work with our staff through challenging times, as we take our
responsibility as employers very seriously. We also take great care in making sure our customers get the
safest and best quality food as possible. Our staff are on high alert to take extra precautions in making
sure to clean all surfaces often that customers and staff come into contact: Countertops, doorknobs,
chairs, table tops, work surfaces, etc.

We will not allow any customers to enter the restaurant that show any signs of sickness in order to
protect our community. However, they are welcome to take advantage of home/business delivery or
curbside delivery where we will run the food out to their vehicle. Customers can call us at 406-837-BAKE
(2253) to place their orders and pay via credit card.
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